
A huge THANK YOU! to everyone that
helped support our slice the price card
fundraiser in January!  We were able to

raise $2,510!  

For those who turned in cash and check
order forms to the school, cards will be

delivered over the next few weeks. 

Spring semester always brings additional
opportunities for volunteering at the school.
In addition to these events, we will also be
introducing new committees to join for the

2025-2026 school year.  See the additional
flyer for committees that will be available to
join next year.  The flyer also includes a link

to the sign ups.  Sign ups will continue
throughout the spring!

Be on the lookout for information from your
child’s teacher and room reps for the

upcoming Valentine’s party.  Parties will be
on Thursday, February 13th from 1-2.  Room
Reps will be able to come early to decorate
if needed.  **Room reps please contact
your teacher if decorating early will be

an issue.**
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Slice the Price!

Upcoming Volunteer
Opportunities

Upcoming Dates

Valentine’s Party

Duty Free Lunch: 2/7 *Sign up on
Facebook Page*
Valentine Class Parties: 2/13 

1-2pm
Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night: 2/13 

5-7pm
Half Day: 2/14

 11:15 Pre-K, 11:30 K-5
President’s Day: 2/17 (Day Off)

We LOVE Our
 Sponsors!

 Purple Squirrel Productions, LLC
 

Lorinda Ward, Virtuous Realty
Group 

Republic Services

 Hanh Le, K-Beauty Company

 Andy’s Seafood Market

 Lil’ Nail Shop 

The Fox Group

Touchdown Wings


